
Elsen, Nikki

From: Kat Soper <kat@palmandpineyoga.com>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 6:05 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Re: CUP at 1924 14th St. S.

Hi Nikki,

Thanks for reaching out. The information you received is correct. The property was taken off the market.

Let me know if there is any additional information you need.

With gratitude,

Kat

From: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.orR>

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 2:43:19 PM

To:Kat Soper

Subject: CUP at 1924 14th St. S.

Good afternoon Katherine,

Last week Thursday, the Common Council denied your application for Conditional Use Permit at 1924 14"' St. S. It was
stated by Council Member Padesky that he had spoken to you and was informed that the sale of the property did not

occur. It was understood that the application was withdrawn.

Can you please reply to this email to confirm that the above is correct and your intent was to withdraw your

application. We then make a note in the file and in the record so it is clear the item was denied because the applications

were withdrawn; not for any other reason i.e. didn't like the proposal, objections, etc.

Thank you.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk
City of La Crosse (Population 52,377)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse Wl 54601

608-789-7555 phone

www.citvoflacrosse.org

WltfCA

Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:

In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic

communication.


